
  For more information on options and availability of replacement parts, 

 please contact Hayward/IMG at  Fax: 909.444.0327, email: img@hayward.com   

  

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

Super Pump® 
EXPERT LINE 

Energy Efficient Max Rated 
Dual-Speed 

 
U.S. Department of Energy 
(DOE) regulatory changes for 
dedicated-purpose pool pumps 
(DPPP) affect what can be 
manufactured after July 2021.  
 
These pumps do meet the new 
DOE energy-efficiency standards 
 

The production of the following product models has been discontinued 

Discontinued from: 
Feb 2021 

Discontinued 
Models 

Replacement  
Options 

SP2610X152S SP2670020VSP 

SP2615X202S - 

Last order in by: 
Jan 25 2021 
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